Oscoda County Library Board


430 W. Eighth Street

Mio, Michigan 48647

Phone: 989-826-3613

Fax: 989-826-5461
UNOFFICIAL MINUTES

January 12, 2011

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD WAS HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2011 AT 4:45 P.M. AT THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY.

Call to Order: 4:55 p.m.

Members Present: Olsen, Crane, and Shumaker 

Members Absent: Galbraith and Stenzel

Others Present: Amy Knepp
Minutes
The minutes from the December 8, 2010 meeting stand as presented. 
Budget Report

Shumaker/Crane
Approve payment of bills in the amount of $2,405.05. 



            3 Ayes : 0 Nays.  Motion carried. 


Transmittals
The board will review transmittals next month as Director Knepp was on sick leave. 

Old Business

Penal Fines
As of 12/31/2010, the Library has received $49,807.58 in penal fines.

New Business




None

Director Comments
Plan of Action

Director Knepp discussed her recent sick leave. She strongly urged the board to develop a plan of action soon to address how things will be handled if a staff member must be off for any length of time. She recommended that the board look at adding additional work hours to help spread the workload to relieve job stress and burnout.

Correspondence

The board received 2 Christmas cards and a thank you note.

Reports from the Community Foundation were presented:

Library Fund ending 9/30/2010: 

Fund balance = $1,950.00 Amount that can be spent = $195.65 

Diane Gates fund ending 9/30/2010: 

Fund balance = $1,648.50 Amount that can be spent = $271.00  
Board Member Comments


Chairman Olsen discussed how dark it is in between the stacks making it difficult to see the spine labels. She also discussed signage and the need for larger spine labels. She recommends that Mr. Cieslak be asked to return to the Library and discuss the reallocation of space.

Public Comment

None
Northland Library Cooperative Report

Northland will be receiving state aid. Additional aid received will be divided up among NLC member libraries.

Commissioner Liaison Comment

None

Seeing no further business, Chairman Olsen adjourned the meeting. The next regular meeting will be held February 9, 2011 at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Shumaker - Secretary
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